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Media Release

Date of Release: 03/21/2022
Date of Incident: Friday, March 18, 2022 at 11:35 P.M.
Nature of Event: Shots Fired

Location of Event Occurrence: In the area of Holley St. Auburn, NY 13021

Media Release Written by: Sgt. D. Edmonds /ﬁ

On Friday, March 18", 2022 at approximately 11:35 P.M., members of the Auburn
Police Department responded to the area of Holley St. located in the city of Auburn for a
reported “shots fired” complaint. Several calls were made to Cayuga County E-911 by
residents living in the area who described hearing what they believed to be several gunshots
and then what sounded like a vehicle speeding off and leaving the area at a high rate of
speed.

Upon responding officer’s arrival to the area, officers were able identify and secure a
scene. Based on the evidence located at the scene, it was determined there had been several
rounds fired from a firearm. Several of the rounds struck a residence located in the area of
Holley St. There were no reported injuries.

At this time this appears to be an isolated incident and is not related to the most
recent shots fired-death on Perrine St. The investigation is ongoing and anyone with
information regarding this incident is requested to call the Auburn Police Department at
315-253-3231 or email communitywatch@auburnny.gov . Anyone with information is
reminded they can remain anonymous.
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